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Welcome back! 

We hope you have had a wonderful half-term break and are feeling nice and relaxed for…dare 

we say it…the run up to Christmas!!! Following on from our last meeting, we have a few plans 

for the rest of the school year and we cannot wait to share them with you! As you will see 

below, our next planned event will be a family Christmas disco. Tickets will be on sale within 

the next few weeks, so please keep your eyes open for details in the school newsletter and 

information posted on the PTA Facebook page. 

A new KS2 Library is on its way! 

As you may have seen in the newsletter, the PTA has successfully obtained £10,000 

from the National Lottery to be spent on re-vamping the KS2 library! The money 

will be used to pay for new books, furnishings and technology equipment. We hope 

to hold a grand opening of the new library upon completion which we hope will be 

within the next 6 months.  

Next Event 

Family Christmas Disco 

When 

8th December 2017 

7pm-10pm 
 

Where 
St Michael’s Church Hall 

 

As always, we would like to ask 

any parents/family members for 

help on the evening- whether it 

be 10 minutes before the event 

to help set up, a quick shift in the 

kitchen making/selling food or 10 

minutes at the end to help clear 

up! We had a lot of people 

helping at the Easter disco, and 

we feel this made the event so 

much more enjoyable for all!  

We usually hold a raffle at our 

events, so if anybody would be 

willing to contribute something- 

no matter how big or small, we 

would greatly appreciate it! 

 

Thank you!! 

We would like to thank you all 

for helping us raise £169 at the 

last non-uniform day! This 

money will go towards paying 

for our resources at the 

Christmas disco.  

It is also thanks to you that the 

PTA has been able to fund new 

goal posts for the school! We 

have heard that they’ve already 

been put to good use! 

Next PTA Meeting 

Monday 20th November 
7pm 

The Sir Robert Peel Pub, Sunnybank 
 

Finally, we would like to thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter and hope you can make the 
next event. Please remember that the last two events sold out within 10-14 days, so once the tickets are 
on sale you need to move fast! If you want to help or get involved in any way you can come to the next 

meeting, join our Facebook group or just grab one of us in the playground. 
 

Many thanks from all of us here at the PTA 
 


